
 

 

 
    

9th February 2024   
  
We are really excited to share that during the week of world book day we would like to invite lower 
school children back into school  for our ‘bedtime stories’ event on Tuesday 5th March 2024 at 4.30-
5.30pm   
  
This event is open to Year R (Wagtails) & Year 1/2 (Robins) class. The children will be invited back 
into school wearing their pyjamas & comfy clothes! You may even want to bring a teddy and your 
favourite book!   
 
Depending on the weather, to finish our session we would like to have a campfire; hot chocolate & 
marshmallows before we all head back home……to bed…zzzz!  Please make sure you bring a warm 
coat too ! 
 
Ideally we would prefer children just to be dropped back and left at school however if it is easier for 
parents to stay, we will provide refreshments whilst you wait and you can join your child at the campfire 
at the end.  Unfortunately we cannot cater for younger siblings. 
  
This is a free ticketed event in order for us to know how many children to cater for.  Please inform the 
school office directly by Friday 1st March if you would like your child to attend.   
  
Kind regards  
  
Mrs Carey & Mrs Shutler 
Wagtails and Robins Class Teachers 

 

 

 

 


